Meals on Wheels – Library Partnership

Chesterfield County, Virginia

ABSTRACT OF THE PROGRAM

In the fall of 2008, Chesterfield County Public Library (CCPL) joined more than 100 businesses, residents, civic organizations and corporate teams in the greater Richmond, Virginia area in support of the Meals On Wheels delivery service to the homebound.

The greater Richmond, Virginia Meals On Wheels volunteers represent all walk of life, with 30 percent from local businesses and corporations, 30 percent from faith-based and civic organizations, and about 25 percent retired residents and the remaining 15 percent stay-at-home parents or students. The CCPL team services residents of Chesterfield County.

The team is comprised of staff members who volunteer once each month to bring a meal, a friendly smile and personal contact to homebound neighbors.  Most deliveries take about 2 hours and allow employees to perform a vital volunteer duty in a flexible time frame. 

By providing on-site training and offering paid time away from branches, Chesterfield County provides a model for how other library systems can support volunteerism and aid their community.

